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James was told when he offered to be editor that these things do not last more than a year 

but it has now been nearly 15 years since he took on this role. This is due to the number of 

people in the village who are prepared to contribute. The number of contributors had 

increased but there was a low point after covid but contributions have increased again 

recently. 

Thank you to all the contributions from the villagers.  

Thank you to the Community Benefit Fund through the Parish Council which has meant that 

we can produce large editions in colour. In the last 6 issues the shortest one was 48 pages. 

Thanks to the distributors and all those who help, such as S Walker and P Kite. 


